Report to the Board

FACS DIVISION

Submitted By:  Charlotte Gray
Date Submitted:  May 2014
1. Division/Region Accomplishments since the last report:
· Attended FCCLA Board meeting, NPS, NATFACS Policy & Planning meeting, NASAFACS Policy & Planning meeting.

· Participated in several conference calls with FCCLA Board.
· Prepared FACS Division Budget.

· Prepared April Newsletter

· Prepared Report for FCCLA Board Meeting.
2. Division/Region Accomplishments in the area of Membership: 
· Contacted lapsed members via email
· Continue to work on FACS specific presentation to use for membership recruitment.

· A survey was developed and included in the newsletter gathering information about the FACS Division membership.
3. Individual VP activities to support Division/Region and Board goals :
· Update Web page information
· Work with Section Presidents planning convention activities
· Continue to plan for convention:  emails sent to past presenters, contact made with new presenters, FACS Division Tour set-up
4. Potential candidates for future Board of Directors Elections: none at this time.
· During both the NATFACS and NASAFACS meetings, it was brought to their attention that the Division would be electing a new VP in 2015.
· Region/Division Vice President potential candidates contacted:

· ACTE President/Elect suggestions:
5. Division/region Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:

	What are your concerns for CTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?
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6. Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion

(Only include items that require Board discussion or action. These will be placed on the Board meeting agenda.)

